
Schedule 6 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 

_M_a_y_o_r_an_d_c_o_u_n_c_il_lo_r_s ______ Tuesday,May22,2018. -----h;;~~~~~~~~ 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning Mr. Nieboer, 

MayorandCouncillors 
Thursday, 10 May 2018 08:10 
'Walter Nieboer' 
RE: Another open House 
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This is to acknowledge and thank you for your email. Please be advised that copies of your email will be forwarded to 
the Mayor and each Councillor, and will be included as part of the May 22nd Public Hearing Agenda materials. In 
addition, your email has been forwarded to Wayne Craig, Director, Development. 

Thank you again for taking the time to share your views with Richmond City Council. 

Hanieh Berg I Acting Manager, Legislative Services 
City Clerk's Office I City of Richmond 
6911 No. 3 Road, Richmond, BC V6Y 2C1 

-----Original Message-----
From: Walter Nieboer [mailto:swnieboer@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, 9 May 2018 19:16 
To: MayorandCouncillors 
Subject: Another open House 

Dear Mayor and councillors, just received notice of yet another open house. 
Really! 
We are tired of your foot dragging and indecision. 
You made a decision years ago. 
Onni snubbed their nose at you and went ahead despite the restricted zoning. 
You have been petionned , cajoled, by Onni ever since, AND, yes, they (Onni), will get their way, because you have not 
and will not stand by your principles and earlier decision. 
Onni acts like a spoiled child that will badger a parent knowing the parent will cave to their demands. 
Well the citizens are fed up but obviously powerless thanks to you, our representatives. 
I have appealed to your broader sense of right on previous occasions to no avail. 
Tell Onni they can have the ground floor space rezoned to residential and don't come back again. 
Case closed. 
Thank you for listening. 
This saga deserves to close. 
Walter Nieboer 
604 241-1471 
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